
On September 22, 2017, APGO hosted the 

Conceptual Site Models at Twenty Toronto Street.  
It was a full room consisted of P.Geo.’s and C of A 

APGO members to come together to bring 

submissions.  It was also a forum to bring to light 

which in turn also informed the Ministry where to 

support QPs.  To quote APGO CEO, Louis Kan, “The 

directly engage in dialogue with the Ministry in 

number of members inquired about the 

presented on behalf of the MOECC’s  Financial Assurance and 

and discussing your challenges with the ministry and with your 


